
 

 

From:  ASPA Chair, Richard Stone 

11 March 2022 

ASPA Social Events in March 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you to everyone who has booked to attend the Cheese and Wine social evenings. We’ve had a 
great response and are really looking forward to seeing so many of you there. If you haven’t yet booked it’s 
not too late to do so! https://www.abingdon.org.uk/sports-and-leisure/amey-theatre/box-office-booking/ 

Please note – change of venue for 3rd Year Evening: Tuesday 15 March 

Please note that due to other events taking place at the school, in order to best accommodate the numbers 
attending, the evening for 3rd Year Parents will be held in the Dining Hall NOT the hospitality suite. 

Kind regards 

Richard Stone 
ASPA Chair 

When and Where? 
Tuesday 15 March – Third Year Parents – Dining Hall (Please enter via the white door at the top of the 
steps at the front of the school facing Upper Field. 
Thursday 17 March – Fourth Year Parents - The Hospitality Suite in the Sports Hall, Abingdon School. 
Monday 21 March – Lower School Parents - The Hospitality Suite in the Sports Hall, Abingdon School. 
 
Time?     Cost? 
7.30 – 9.30pm    FREE 
 
How to book your ticket? 
To be able to cater effectively and make sure there is enough cheese, and wine, to go round please do 
register your place at the Abingdon School Box Office https://www.abingdon.org.uk/sports-and-
leisure/amey-theatre/box-office-booking/ Please make sure you book the correct evening! 
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